
Lincoln Academy 
2023 Summer Programs

Art 
Camp

June 26-30
9am-noon

July 25-27
6-7:30 pm

July 10-14
9am-noon

Wed 7/12, Mon 7/17, 
Wed 8/2, Mon 8/7

June 27-July 7
8-9:30 am (grades 2-4)
9:30-11 am (grades 5-7)

11-12:30 (grades 8-9) 

Mon 7/10, Wed 7/19, 
Mon 7/31,  Wed 8/9  

July 24-28
9am-3pm

July 17-21
8-10 am

Explore creativity through print-
making, needle felting, painting, 

& more! Taught by Deb Arter

Coaches Page and Ball will help 
improve mechanics and shooting. 
Geared for athletes looking to im-
prove overall skills for next season

Work with expert coaches, LA soc-
cer players, & guests to learn new 

techniques, build skills, and become 
a great soccer player

Lincoln Academy will host the USM/
Maine Robotics camp. Register 

through the LA Summer camp page.  

individual instruction from Coaches 
Page & Ball to improve mechanics of 

shooting. Geared towards athletes 
striving to improve their skills for 

next season.

Coach Ober & LA varsity players will 
help improve skills and tactical team 
play. This 3-day camp is co-ed, and 

all skill level are welcome.

Sport-specific individual fitness, 
agility and skill training for expe-
rienced athletes. Participants will 
get heart rates up while improving 
sport-specific skills and movements 

to increase balance, competency, fit-
ness, and strengthen joints, muscles 
and resolve.  Join for one session or 
all. Questions? Contact Jan Flaska - 

jflaska@deerfield.edu

Grades 6-9
$175

Grades 2-9
$50

Grades 2-8
$50

Ages 9-12
$350

Grades 6-9
$65

Grades 6-8
$110

Grades 
8-12

$20/session

https://www.lincolnacademy.
org/2023-summer-programs/

Register Today:

Youth Summer 
Basketball

Youth 
Soccer

USM Robotics 
Camp

Basketball 
Shooting 

Camp

Middle School 
Soccer

Summer Sports 
Training: 
Soccer

Summer Sports 
Training: 
Lacrosse

More info coming soon about 
additional LA summer programs, 
including: Girls’ Lacrosse clinics, 

Music Camp & more! 


